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FANTASY FOOTBALL DRAFT PARTY

Incredible turnout for the 2022 Fantasy Football Draft Party!
Thank you to all who were able to make it out. The Cleveland
Country Club did not let us down! Their staff was amazing,
with a well-put-together dining area and a perfect taco bar.
The stakes are high with twenty teams competing for the
trophy! First place at $300, second place is $150, and third
place at $50. We look forward to the upcoming weeks, as
these teams push through selecting players to get them to the
top.

September's



UPCOMING EVENTS! 
        MARK YOUR CALENDAR

We will be hosting our third
annual trunk or treat here at
Triumph Sheets. We have had
two great years and are looking
for another fantastic turnout. If
you would like to setup, see
Lorisa. 

Family Day is right around the
corner! Come hangout there will
be door prizes, games, food, and
more. Lots to do for the kiddos! If
you have any questions, ask a
retention team member today.
We look forward to having you
and your family. Employees must
remember to fill out a door prize
ticket upon arrival.







HazRec UpdatesHazRec Updates
BREAKING DOWN HAZREC 

Hazrec is broken down into 5 categories to help us visualize where we are in the plant. We have made some
improvements and are continuing to do so. After all, our main goal is to NOT get anyone hurt. We want our
employees to have a workplace that is free from recognized hazards.

By successfully implementing hazard mitigation techniques from leadership to employees, we work together to
ensure ideas and corrective actions are seen through.

Please look to the bottom, these are a few snips from our dashboard that are sent to the supervisors weekly and
posted in the breakroom for the employees. We are extremely close to our goal of 25% reduction in score.


